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We hope you had a wonderful holiday break! Whether you celebrated Christmas, Hannukah, Kwanzaa, or just spent 
some quality time with your friends and family, we are glad you closed out the year on a high note. We here at GVision 
USA are looking forward to 2024 and all the exciting announcements to be made, events to attend, and people to work 
with as our businesses grow together. Before going deeper into our plans this year, we would like to wish you a prema-
ture happy MLK day for one of America’s most honored and cherished citizens, as well as a Happy Birthday to our 
talented marketing manager Michael!

Our representatives will be attending a few notable 
trade shows in the upcoming year, with the first half of 
2024 containing ISC West, Expo Seguridad in Mexico, 
and of course, InfoComm in June. Please feel free to 
visit our booths and speak to our excellent sales team 
who would love to demo our showcased products or 
answer any questions you may have. We will keep you 
updated with more events we will exhibit or attend in the 
upcoming months.

In addition, keep on the lookout for some exciting new 
announcements to be made this year, including new 
products with cutting-edge technology, and a partner-
ship with a software company who synergizes perfectly 
with our product line. We also have an ongoing promo-
tion for the new year as well as a FREE video balun 
with our 32-inch PoE monitors. See the details below:

WWW.GVISION-USA.COM
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FREEVIDEO BALUN
w/ 32” POE MONITORS

Toll Free: 888-651-9688 / Office: 949-586-3338    |     Email: sales@gvision-usa.com


